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Attendance 
Places at Grammar Schools   

 

If your child is currently in Year 5 and you would like for them to 

go to grammar school in Birmingham, Shropshire, Walsall,        

Wolverhampton and Warwickshire, they will need to sit an entry 

test.  There is one entry test across all of the West Midlands     

grammar schools:  Bishop Vesey’s Grammar School for Boys,   

Sutton Coldfield Grammar School for Girls and all the King       

Edward VI  Schools (Aston, Camp Hill School for Boys, Camp Hill 

School for Girls, Five Ways, Handsworth Grammar School for 

Boys and  Handsworth School) Queen Mary’s Grammar school 

plus many more.  More information is available on the Grammar 

Schools in West Midlands website. Registration for the  entry test 

has already opened and will close on Friday 30th June 2023 at 4pm.  

The test date is Saturday 16th September 2023. To register your 

child for the grammar schools in West Midlands entrance test, 

please use the link below:  

https://westmidlandsgrammarschools.co.uk/ 

Please remember when registering you will need to upload a clear   

photograph of your child’s face (head and shoulders) taken within 

the last month.  

 

Punctuality 

 

Please ensure that children arrive on time to school. 

Children should be in their lines by 8.40am. The school 

gates are closed at 8.50pm.   

 SATs in Year 2  

Year 2 will be having their SATS tests next week.  Please ensure you 

send your child in on time as the SATs will be taking place in the   

morning sessions.  Thank you.  

Class Attendance 

for the   

period 

02-05-2023 

to               

05-05-2023 

Target 97% 

Has the class 

target been 

attained this 

week?  

 RA 97.50% Attained 

 RB 95.42% Not Attained 

 1A 99.14% Attained 

 1M 95.00% Not Attained 

 2K 98.33% Attained 

 2Y 95.69% Not Attained 

3A 97.18% Attained 

3B 93.53% Attained 

 4FS 94.17% Not Attained 

 4S 96.37% Not Attained 

 5D 93.30% Not Attained 

 5P 97.58% Attained 

 6A 94.92% Not Attained 

 6F 94.35% Not Attained 

Overall 

School 
95.88% Whole school 

target not 

attained! 

Our attendance target is 97% 

Please can we remind parents  that 

any leave requests during term-time 

will be denied. Time taken during 

school term time may result in fines 

administered by the Council and 

may result in court action.   

https://westmidlandsgrammarschools.co.uk/


 

 

Parent Information 

Shelter Housing 

 Shelter Housing will be coming in for an advice drop-in session on Monday 19th June 2023 

from 9am to 12pm.. This drop-in is for families struggling with housing issues, homelessness or       

temporary accommodation. Please contact Mrs Khan if you would like to  book an appointment 

slot.   
 

Summer Fayre 

The annual Summer Fayre will be taking place on Friday 14th July 2023. It will take place from 

2.30pm till 4.30pm. If you would like to book a table, please see Mrs Khan. 
 

Coffee Morning 

The next coffee morning will be take place on Friday 9th June 2023 from 9am. All are welcome to 

attend! 

Ways for Wellbeing 

Ways for Wellbeing UK CIC will be providing health and wellbeing coaching and mentoring    

sessions at school.  Sessions take place every Friday until 21st July from 1.20pm to 3pm. Please 

do try to attend.  
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Dates for your diary 2023 
  

 Fri 26th May:    Break up for half-term holiday 

 Mon 5th June:    Pupils return to school 

 Mon 24th July:    Last day of summer term—pupils break  
       up for Summer Hols 

 Tues 25th July:    Staff training day 

  

Staffing 

Sadly, our teaching assistant in Reception, Mrs Kumar will be leaving us at the end of this half-term.  

She has been with us for over 16 years and we will miss her dearly.  We would like to thank her for her 

continued years of service and hard work and wish her all the best.   


